
 From the Pastor                  April 23, 2017 
    

        Next Sunday I will be preaching in Colora-
do Springs, Colorado, for our good friend and 
pastor Dexter Guin.  I will join with Dann Pat-
rick in this conference.  I certainly covet your 
prayers that I can be a blessing.  It is refreshing 
to know that people are praying.  May God truly 
meet with us during this conference. 

 May God bless Bro. Tyree has he fills the pulpit in my absence.  
Continue to pray for a touch of revival in our midst.  These are crucial 
days in which we live.  Only God is the answer! 

 

 
 

If any of our men can do some PAINTING, please                                   
contact Paul Cahoon. 

 

 
 

BABY DEDICATION:  Sunday, May 7th.  This is for 
children age 2 and under who have not been dedicated  
by their parents.  Fill out the form located in the front 

hallway tract rack and place in an offering plate                
or turn it in to the church office. 

 

 
 

PRAY for the enrollment in Faith Christian Academy for the 2017-18 
year.  This year is quickly coming to a climax, and the new school year 

will be here so very quickly.  Contact the office TODAY! 
 

 
 

PRAY for our Faith Promise Giving to Missions.  Our goal for the    
year is $750 per week.   This amount is needed to support all of our 

missionaries.  When the funds are down, the amount to send reduces.  
May we hold the ropes of others around the world.  

 

 
FOOD PANTRY:  Challenge to the entire church   

family to bring nonperishable food items to restock the 
shelves.  The need to assist others is always pressing.  
Thanks to Cindy Cahoon who oversees distribution. 

 

 
 

LIGHTING PROJECT UPDATE:  We now have $1,200 toward the 
need.  We have one month to raise the total amount of $5,400. 

 

 
 

YOUTH SUNDAY - April 30th 
 

 
 

Mark JUNE 25th on your calendar!  This is the date for our annual 
GOD & COUNTRY DAY service.  Turn in any names and addresses 

of veterans whom we could invite to attend this patriotic service.                 
Evangelist Mike Holcomb is scheduled to be our special                            

guest speaker and singer. 
 

 
 

MAY we PRAY faithfully and fervently for all the ministries and out-
reaches of our church.  All is vain unless we have the power and wisdom 

 

Stewardship 
Report 

 
 

 
Tithes & Offerings .........$   4,188.09 
Faith Promise .................        369.00 
Other Missions ...............          35.00 
Miscellaneous ..................     1,620.91 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
TOTAL………………….$  6,213.00 

Serving in the  
Nursery: 

 
 
 

               This Morning: 
Infants - 3s: Katie Gibson   

4-5 Year Olds: Sharon McWaters 
 

This Evening: 
Infant/Toddlers: Morgan McWaters 

2s & 3s:  Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Infants /Toddlers: Melissa Marlowe 

2s & 3s: Margaret Love 


